
For anyone seeking assistance for the recent flooding here is a link to the Disaster 
Loan Assistance website. 
 
The town has also received a large quantity of box fans and a few dehumidifiers 
donated by Amazon and delivered by the Vermont National Guard on the 17th. If 
you could use a fan or dehumidifier to help dry out your basement please reach 
out to Fire Chief Kevin Wheatley at 802-272-5512 to arrange pick up. 


